
Rolling Car Line

In order to make othe rolling car line process safe and efficient, please adhere to the

following:

Rolling car is a continuous process.  Parents choosing this option must remain in their

cars in an effort to expedite dismissal.

All cars must stay to the right.

Place the green family name card on the dashboard so that it is clearly visible.

Students can only get out of/into cars on the passenger side of the vehicle.

Students must be able to open the car door, un/buckle the seatbelt, and close the car

door.

Do not proceed around other vehicles.  Please be patient.

Please leave plenty of time to ensure that your Pup is on time.  Students must be in their

homerooms by 8:37am.

Kindergarten students are not eligible for Rolling Car Line.


